
 

 

BUDGET VOTE ACTIVATION 

The Minister of Communications, Ms. Ayanda Dlodlo, and the Deputy Minister, Ms. Tandi 
Mahambehlala tabled the  Department of Communications’ 2017 Budget Vote on 26 May 2017 
at 10:00 in the National Assembly. In an effort to highlight the budget vote, GCIS GP hosted a 
viewing session with media and key stakeholders with the purpose of promoting services of the 
department. Key stakeholders were given an opportunity to listen to the budget vote and 
engage on the issues that were raised by the minister during her speech. It was concluded by 
all involved that GCIS will continue to work with stakeholders in promoting the work of 
government. 

 

 

GCIS officials and leading the discussion at the GCIS Budget Vote viewing in 
Vereeniging 

 

Vox-Pox: 

Name of Respondent: Kamogelo Tsotetsi – Westrand District 
Communication Unit 

“It is imperative that as we work with GCIS in regional office that we 
understand what their services are. I appreciate the invitation that I 
got to be part of this viewing.” 

 



Name of Respondent: Ms. Moipone Mohojane – Sedibeng 
District, Office of the Mayor 

“In attending this event it has given more information in how GCIS 
works. Today I was able to engage with other stakeholders in 
discussing ways on how we can work together to make sure our 
communities our empowered”. 

 

 

 


